
 

By using rain-friendly practices on your property, you can help our 

community value our precious rainwater and protect our environment.   

A new residential rebate program called “StormRewards” will help 

residents to design, install and pay for, rain-friendly practices. 

 

 

Rebates up to $999 will be available for rain-friendly projects such as 

rain gardens, pervious pavement, and rain barrels.   A workshop to 

introduce the StormRewards Program will be held at the City Council 

Chambers in Arroyo Grande on March 3rd. The workshop will cover 

program eligibility and basic aspects of homeowner project design, 

construction and materials.  

 

Who should attend?    

 Residential homeowners 

 Homeowner/mobile home associations 

 Businesses interested in participating in the program as 

service providers such as landscape contractors and 

material suppliers. 

 

StormRewards Workshop Date and Location 

Thursday, March 3, 2016 

6-8 p.m. 

215 E. Branch Street, Arroyo Grande (City Council Chambers) 

 
 

 Questions? Please contact: Nicole Smith, Program Manager at nsmith@coastalrcd.org or 772-4391.  

 Learn more about the StormRewards Program and requirements at:  www.stormrewards.org. 

(The StormRewards Program is a partnership between the Coastal San Luis Resource Conservation 

District, City of Arroyo Grande, and the City and County of San Luis Obispo).  

Announcing:  A rebate program for residents of Arroyo 

Grande, Nipomo and San Luis Obispo! 

Rain barrels 

Rain Garden 

AirVol Block Pervious Pavers 
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